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Comments: With regard to the plans to make trails more accessible to low-level skiers:

 

North Hoback Woods is a unique, wonderful specimen of gladed skiing. The woods are broad, steep, north-

facing, well-spaced, and often have some of the best snow on the mountain. I've sung the praises of these woods

for more than a decade. I would be deeply saddened if one of my favorite ski runs on the planet was unmade to

serve the average recreator. 

 

It was hard to find details online about the specific plans for North Woods, but the annotated map appears to only

cover a small section of the woods. Is there a smaller-scope project in mind, like improving the exit from

Cheyenne Gully to Sublette Ridge &amp; North Hoback? Or is it something larger, like clear-cutting a section of

the trees? If it's the latter, I urge you to reconsider. Please preserve this mecca for gladed skiing in the West.


